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Brush Trimming Along CPKC Rail Line 

 
(Kahnawake – 3, Seskehkó:wa/September 2024) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community 
that Asplundh Canada will be conducting brush and tree trimming 
adjacent to the Canadian Pacific Kansas City (CPKC) Rail. This work 
will take place at the four (4) rail crossings along the CPKC Rail line 
within the community. 
 
The trimming is scheduled to begin today, Tuesday, September 3rd, 
and is essential to ensure compliance with safety regulations. The 
work is expected to be completed within four (4) days. 
 
Your attention to this matter is appreciated. 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:MCKMedia@mck.ca

	Suggested Media Instructions:
	Media Inquiries:

